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Dear Member. 

Welcome to the first issue of our monthly newsletter. 
This form of information will keep you up to date of events 
occurring in our IUFOPRA Organisation. It will also bridge the gap 
between the 3 monthly issue of our IUFOPRA Journal. 

1/ NEW FACES: 
We are very proud to announce the taking on board to our 
Executive Council of IUFOPRA, the world renowned and famous 
Ufologist and Author Miss Jenny Randles, to the appointment of 
Director and Director of Investigations for IUFOPRA. We wish 
Jenny every success and many happy years with us. 
We also welcome a Computer Expert, Aongus De Barra to our 
Committee, as Assist; PRO to Karl Morris. 
And also a special welcome on board to our Committee, Tom Gardiner, 
Who will carry out the Appointment of our Astro Advisor. 

2/ COMMITTEE APPOINTMENTS: 
There are two Members required to fill 
two vacancies on our Committee. The requirements are as follows: 

(A) The Applicant must be dedicated to the aims of IUFOPRA and to 
Committee Work 

(B) The Applicant must be able to conduct a Committee Meeting, 
if the need arises. 

(C) The Applicant must be able to deliver a Lecture to Other 
outside Organisations if the need arises. 

(D) Applications are invited from Members both Male and Female. 

(E) Applications must be in by May,l5thll9941 addressed to our 
PO Office Box Number as printed on the heading of this News­
letter issue . 

3/ APOLOGY: 
Please accept our Apologies regarding the late issue of 
our Fourth Journal. This was due to the change over and severence 
from our BUFORA HQRS in England to our new name IUFOPRAI an all 
Irish Organisation. The Fourth issue will be sent to our Members 
on the last week of April I 94. 

4/ JOURNAL ISSUES: 
Will Members please note that there are three 
issues of the Journal each Year I covering the Months as outlined 
here-under:-
Issue One - Covering from January to April. 
Issue Two - Covering from May to August. 
Issue Three - Covering from September to December. 
It is not necessary to phone us regarding the whereabouts of our 
next issues. The Issues will be posted out to each paid up Member 
by us any period from the first day of the first covering month, to 
the last day of the issues third covering month I or at the dis­
cretion of our Director . 

(Cont; Overleaf) . 



Page Two: 

5/ SKY TV CHANNEL: 
A new programme in Drama form is going out on Sky Channel I Called 
"X-FILES". The series is based on true facts about UFOs and the 
Paranormal. Look up your TV Guide. 

6/ MOBILE PHONE FACILITY: 
Members wishing to contact any of our Executive Council Personell I 

for any reason in relation to IUFOPRA. May phone 088-530332 from 
lprn - 2. 30pm, Mondays I Wednesdays and Fridays. And Monday evenings 
from 5. 30pm - 7 .15pm. The Facility is not available Saturdays or 
Sundays. If the Mobile Unit is non-operational I please write to our 
Post Office Box Number as printed above. Post is collected four 
days a week. 

1/ PUBLICATIONS: 
In our next Newsletter Issue we will publish a list of ufo books 
for your interest. 

8/ MEETINGS: 
Committee Members please note that our next Committee Meeting will 
take place on Monday the 30th, May I 1994. At 8pm in the Elland 
Conference Room in the Skylon Hotel, Drumcondra Road. 

9/ MEMBERSHIP CARDS: 
A new type of Membership Identity Cards will be issued to each 
Member very sho�Jy. 

KEEP WATCHING THE SKIES! 

Patrick Delaney. ACI/Director. 

-ooo-


